
From: PUC  
Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2023 11:27 AM 
To:  
Subject: HP22-001, HP22-002 
 
Mr. Moore, 
 
Please reference the Pipeline Siting Info Guide posted on the South Dakota Public 
Utilities Commission website home page and the SCS Carbon Transport LLC 
docket, HP22-001, and the Navigator Heartland Greenway, LLC docket, HP22-
002.  
 
See these excerpts from the guide. 
Comments should include the docket number or siting project name, commenter’s 
full name, mailing address, e-mail address and phone number. These comments 
should be emailed to puc@state.sd.us … 
 
The PUC is not involved in the easement acquisition process that occurs between 
applicants and landowners. Likewise, the PUC does not have a role in the eminent 
domain process, which is handled in the circuit court system. Landowners with 
concerns about these issues should seek advice from their personal attorney. 
 
You will find further guidance on proper communication with the commission 
concerning open dockets via the Contact PUC tab on the PUC’s website.  
 
Your message and this response will be posted under Comments and Responses in 
the HP22-001 and HP22-002 dockets. 
 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff 
PUC.sd.gov 
 
 




